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Appendix 3 

 

From: Gemma Flint <Gemma.Flint@notts.police.uk> On Behalf Of Caroline Henry PCC 

Sent: 17 February 2022 11:38 

To: Judith Brown <JBrown@rushcliffe.gov.uk> 

Subject: RE: Rushcliffe Borough Council proposed Pubic Spaces Protection Order (PSPO) 2022 - Dog Control 

 

OFFICIAL 

 

Good morning Judith, 

 

Many thanks for your email below. 

 

I’m emailing on behalf of Commissioner Henry and Sharon Caddell, in that they’re both supportive of this measure. 

 

Kind regards, 

Gemma  

 

Gemma Flint 

Business Support Officer 

Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner  

  

 0115 844 5998 

 gemma.flint@notts.police.uk 
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From: Lawton, Rob, Insp3023 <Rob.Lawton@Notts.Police.uk>  

Sent: 22 February 2022 10:05 

To: Judith Brown <JBrown@rushcliffe.gov.uk> 

Subject: RE: Proposed Dog Control Public Space Protection Order 2022 (PSPO) 

 

OFFICIAL 

Hi Judith. 

This is fine with me.  

Thanks 

Rob 

Rob Lawton 

Inspector 3023 

Neighbourhood Policing Inspector 

Rushcliffe 

 

Tel:  07702 141785  
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